
 

Ash Cartwright and Kelsey Church of England Primary School  
Parent/Carer Questionnaire – Term 3 2016/17 

 

As we approach the mid-point of the school year, the staff and Governors would like to give you 
the opportunity to share your thoughts on what you think we need to improve/how far we’ve come. 
Please complete this questionnaire and return it by Friday 10th February so that we can include 
some of your suggestions in our School Improvement Plan. Please read each statement and tick 
the box that best fits your view. Your answers will be confidential to the school.  
 

My child is in Year: ………………..  Family Name (optional)…………………………… 

 Please tick Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Disagree Strongly 
disagree 

Don’t 
know 

1 My child likes school. 
 

     

2 My child is making good progress. 
 

     

3 Children behave well at this school. 
 

     

4 My child is not bullied or harassed at 
school. 

     

5 Teaching is good. 
 

     

6 I am kept well informed about how my 
child is getting on at school.  

     

7 I feel comfortable about approaching the 
school with questions or a problem. 

     

8 Staff expect my child to work hard and do 
their best. 

     

9 The school is led and managed well. 
 

     

10 Staff treat my child fairly. 
 

     

11 The school seeks the views of parents 
and carers. 

     

12 The school takes account of parent/carer 
suggestions and concerns. 

     

13 The school provides appropriate home 
learning. 

     

14 Home learning is used to reinforce 
lessons in school. 

     

15 The school encourages my child to 
become an independent learner. 

     

16 There is a good range of activities that 
my child finds interesting and enjoyable. 

     

You are welcome to make further comments below/on the back of this questionnaire. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for your views and the time spent completing this questionnaire.  
Please return this questionnaire to your child’s teacher.  Many thanks. 
Mr P Marsh - Deputy Headteacher 


